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From: CityClerk 
Sent: 
To: 

January 17, 2022 11 :06 AM 
MayorandCouncillors 

Subject: FW: Talisman Park 
Attachments: January 15, 2022.pdf 

Categories: -TO: MAYOR & EACH COUNCILLOR/ FROM: CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 

From: Chan Sam <hatasir@hotmail.com> 

Sent: January 14, 2022 3:34 PM 

To: CityClerk <CityClerk@richmond.ca> 

Subject: Talisman Park 

I City of Richmond Security Warning: This email was sent from an external source outside the City. Please do not click or open 
attachments unless you recognize the source of this email and the content is safe. 

Hi, 
Here is a letter expressing my support at the Public Hearing for Talisman Park 

Thank you 

Sam Chen 
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January 15, 2022 

Mayor and Councif 
City of Richmond 
6911 No.3 Rd 
Richmond, BC V6Y 2C1 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I live in Richmond and am a big fan of the Talisman Park project. The application has all 
the pieces needed to make rt a walkable and sustainable community, which we need 
more of in our city. During COVID I, along with many others, have been working from 
home. With the shops, restaurants, parks, and green spaces included in the community 
I imagine I'll be able to get everything I need without getting in my car. Even the grocery 
store is close by. In terms of connecting to Vancouver the new skytrain station can also 
be reached with a short walk. 

There is already an influx of people looking to make Richmond home and I think that is 
onfy going to continue. These new residents need to live somewhere, and with single 
family house prices being out of reach for most, it's important we get more apartments 
built, and fast. 

l support this project and I would consider purchasing a home in it. 

Yours truly, 

Sam Chen 
#4-6511 No.2 Road, Richmond BC 
V?C 3L4 
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